
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The ending of the federal Public Health Emergency will bring about the final issuance of P-EBT benefits 
during the summer of 2023. 
 
All eligible students enrolled and attending Salem City Schools during the last month of the 2022-2023 
school year (June 2023) can expect to receive a one-time summer benefit of $120.00.  Benefits will be 
issued beginning July 25, 2023 through September 30, 2023. 
 
The following students are eligible: 
 

 All students who attend G. W. Carver Elementary School or East Salem Elementary School in-
person during June 2023 are eligible for this one-time payment. 
 

 Any student (including graduating seniors) who attends Salem City Schools during June 2023 and 
is approved for free or reduced-price meals during the 2022-2023 school year or students who 
are determined newly eligible for free or reduced-price meals. 

 
 

Important – Please Read!!! 
 
In order to ensure that benefits are issued correctly, please check the following items for accuracy in 
your student’s information before May 31, 2023: 
 

 Parent/Guardian primary custodian name 

 Mailing address 

 Student’s name 

 Student’s date of birth 
 
If any changes need to be made to your student’s information, please contact your child’s school. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Pam Smith (540) 389-0130. 


